

अविदालीविक्त

OFFICE OF HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA

June 10, 1986

Secretary
MANJUSHRI INSTITUTE
Conishead Priory
Ulverston
Cumbria LA12 9QQ
E N G L A N D

Dear Secretary:

We have come to know that Geshe Kelsang Gyatso is intending to give teachings on the Shugden some time around the third week of July this year. However, I do not know whether you are aware of the great controversy that exists regarding the Shugden. I am therefore sending here a copy of the talks that His Holiness the Dalai Lama has given on this matter. It may be useful and beneficial if you could arrange for those intending to take the above teaching by Geshe Kelsang Gyatso to read this material. We have also written to Geshe-la on these lines and have sent him a copy of the talks as well.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Tenzin Goyche Tethong

Secretary to

HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA

Encl: TGT/pd

Thekchen Choeling, McLeod Ganj 176219, Dharamsala, Himachal Pradesh. Tel: 3 4 3